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Solna April the 29, 2005

Concerning European Masters Games in 2008

Dear Mr President,

First of all T would like to thank you for your most kind letter on EMSA and your valuable initiative. 1
would also like to thank you very much for having taken the time to meet with us; I meet with your
colleague Mr. Carlius, on the occasion of the Sport Accord in Berlin.

I just took the opportunity to inform Mr. Carlius personally about the history of Floorball and the progress
achieved so far. The strategy set up by our Central Board is, next to the vision and mission, to get
established within the world of sport. This has nothing to do with “wishful thinking” but with hard work
and the knowing of the potential of Floorball.

As we also informed, we want to be a competent partner of the different international associations and are
convinced, that we will be able to contribute to the good of the sport and its bodies in the future.

I would like to inform you Sir that there is in general a high interest from Floorball to take part on the
Masters program and the European Masters Games in 2008, and thus I will submit the topic to my Central
Board at our next meeting that takes place in Singapore on June 4, 2005.

Jest regards I remain yours sincerely,

L

Tomas¥5riksson
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